
POSTPONED

Co-located Events

June 18, 2020

Dear Partners and Stakeholders,

ue to the recent and increasing travel restrictions impacting industry participation, 
Informa Markets in the Philippines, the organizer of Livestock Philippines, in 
coordination with the Department of Agriculture and its supporting agencies, has 

decided to postpone Livestock Philippines 2020 with its co-located events: Feeds Expo 
Philippines 2020 and Aquaculture Philippines 2020, originally scheduled for 28 - 30 May 
2020, at the World Trade Center Metro Manila, Philippines to its new dates on 26 - 28 May 2021 
at the same venue.

This decision was made following the Philippine Government declaration of State of National 
Emergency implementing stricter containment measures and other ongoing national and 
international advice and guidance in relation to COVID-19.

Please accept our sincere apologies for any inconvenience caused by this postponement. 
However, given current conditions, we believe that this is in the best interests of all 
stakeholders of our event. We will provide participants with additional information regarding 
the 2021 event shortly.

Considering the current situation, our team came up with an innovative and timely platform 
to provide excellent service to our clients, stakeholders, and participants. Livestock Philippines 
will be launching E-Market Place, which is a digital platform with online exhibition, online 
business matching and digital showroom. Our 3-day online exhibition on 28 - 30 July 2020 
provides the opportunities for our exhibitors and buyers to match & meet, network and share 
business ideas.

Livestock Philippines E-Market Place aims to bring together thousands of decision makers 
including integrators, farmers, feed millers, pre-mixers, meat processors, slaughterhouses, 
veterinarians, distributors, retailers and other industries from around the globe.

We are looking forward to having your participation at E-Market Place. Thank you for 
supporting Livestock Philippines and we greatly appreciate your patience and understanding.

Should you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact our team:

Sincerely,
The Organiser

Precious Deleon
Sales Executive

precious.deleon@informa.com
+63 995 880 3549

Livestock Philippines 2020, Feeds Expo
Philippines 2020 and

Aquaculture Philippines 2020

TO

Darylle Ann Solomon
Marketing Executive

darylleann.solomon@informa.com
+63 955 782 3952


